LINCOLN COUNTY FAIR ADVISORY BOARD

JULY 22, 1994

The meeting was called to order at 7:45PM. Those present were Bob and Karen Jones, Ron & Gail Heide, Anne Filion, Celeste Sterrett and Gerry Stiles and Howard Stormo. Guests were Lydia Widmer and Mike Moon.

Gerry gave a budget report. The concrete work will be done in the next few weeks. The floral building floor will cost \$1250.00.

Pens for the Swine Barn were discussed. If there is not enough metal ones, they will have to use some old wood ones. Ron will build two ramps for the wash rack.

Mrs Jahn will be putting on the Junior Rodeo August 6 and 7. She will be charged \$200.00 for the weekend plus cleaning deposit.

Karen will respond to the letter to the editor about royalty. Jessica Fox has resigned from the royalty.

Howard gave a report on the grounds.

Cleaning of the kitchen was discussed. Someone will be hired to clean it.

The electrical boxes in the RV parking were discussed again. There are too many outlets being used for the number of RV's. This year they will be controlled with locks.

Gail Heide, Secretary

7·9.

NEXT MEETING FRIDAY AUGUST 12 at 7:30PM.....